TOWN OF MILLBURY
BOARD OF SELECTMEN MINUTES

Zoom Meeting ID: 929 1037 4115

December 17,2020 6 PM

Zoom: Mary Krumsiek, Katie McKenna, Scott Despres, David Delaney, Chris Naff, Sean
Hendricks, Brian Falk and the Town Clerk

“Welcome to the December 17, 2020 meeting of the Millbury Board of Selectmen. This meeting
is being recorded and streamed by Millbury Public Access Cable Television. This Meeting is
also available through Zoom.us/download. Anyone who is participating through
Zoom.us/download should state their name and address when speaking.”

Regular Session 6 PM
Pledge of Allegiance
Citizens Speak

Discussion & Potential Vote on Modification of 2021 Liquor License Fees

Motion to Waive All the 2021 Liquor License Fees (*See Attached list) by Selectman Naff, 27
by Selectman Delaney and on a roll call vote with Selectman Krumsiek, Selectman Naff and
Selectman Delaney all in favor, Selectman McKenna and Selectman Despres opposed, the voté
passed 3-2.

Appointments Christopher Weagle to the Conservation Commission
Ronald Stead and Bruce Nichols to the Open Space Committee

Motion to appoint Christopher Weagle to the Conservation Commission

by Selectman Naff, 2" by Selectman Delaney and on roll call vote with Selectman Krumsiek.
Selectman McKenna, Selectman Despres, Selectman Naff and Selectman Delaney all in favor,
the following vote was approved 5-0.

Motion to appoint Ronald Stead and Bruce Nichols to the Open Space Committee by Selectman
Naff, 2" by Selectman Delaney and on roll call vote with Selectman Krumsiek, Selectman
McKenna, Selectman Despres, Selectman Naff and Selectman Delaney all in favor, the
following vote was approved 5-0.

Review & Approve Previous Minutes

Motion to approve the Minutes of the October 20, 2020, October 27, 2020, November 10, 2020
and November 17, 2020 by Selectman Despres, 2™ by Selectman McKenna and on roll call vote
with Selectman Krumsiek, Selectman McKenna, Selectman Despres, Selectman Naff and
Selectman Delaney all in favor, the following vote was approved 5-0.

Dates to Remember
*See Attached



Selectmen Meeting

Roundtable Discussion and Citizens Feedback

Selectman Naff thanked the DPW staff for the snow removal-Great Job!

Chairman Krumsiek wanted to thank all 31 participants for decorating their homes for the Deck the
Halls to win a prize contest.

Selectman Delaney wanted to thank DPW, Police, Fire and anyone else that participated in the Toy
Drive- it made a lot of kids happy

Mr Hendricks stated Stephanie Collins a member of the Planning Dept is planning a Food Drive. The
donations will be split between the three Food Banks in Town.

Mail

Motion to accept the donation from James Auclair of Millbury to the Millbury Fire Department
by Selectman Despres, 2™ by Selectman Delaney and on a roll call vote with Selectman
Krumsiek, Selectman McKenna, Selectman Naff, Selectman Delaney and Selectman Despres in
favor, the following vote was approved 5-0.

6:35 PM Executive Session

Executive Session in accordance with M.G.L. Ch. 30A, s. 21 (a) purpose 3, to discuss strategy
with respect to potential litigation on a particular matter. if the Chair finds that an open meeting
may -have a detrimental effect on the litigation or bargaining position of the Board.

7:14 PM Adjourn Meeting

Selectman Despres lost his internet connection.

Motion to adjourn the meeting by Selectman McKenna, seconded by Selectman Delaney and on
a roll call vote with Selectman Krumsiek, Selectman McKenna, Selectman Naff and Selectman
Delaney, all in favor, the following vote was approved 4-0.

Respectfully submitted,

Amy Fleming, Secretary

Mary Krumsiek

Katie McKenna

Scott Despres

Chris Naff

David Delaney

These Minutes were approved at the January 26, 2021 Board of Selectmen Meeting. Signatures
will be affixed after the State of Emergency.



